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New pre-service appeal form  

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota, Blue Plus and BlueLink TPA (Blue Cross) developed a new form 
entitled “Pre-Certification/Pre-Authorization Appeal Request Form.” This form should be used if you receive a 
denial letter after completing the Pre-Certification/Pre-Authorization Service Request form and you want to 
submit additional information for reconsideration.  

To access the form go to providers.bluecrossmn.com, select “Forms and Publications” then “forms: pre 
certification/pre-authorization.” 

Please accurately complete the form to ensure prompt review of your pre-service appeal request.    

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or toll free at 1-800-262-0820. 

 
                     
 


